14 LOADING ONLY SPACE IN HIGH STREET AT ST PAUL'S CATHEDRAL (AN113-2005)

In order to facilitate the dropping off and picking up of children at a nursery within St Paul's Cathedral,
it is proposed to create a "Loading Only" space adjacent to the property.

It is legitimate to allow dropping off and picking up in such spaces but no waiting is permitted.

The Committee's approval is sought for the preparation of the necessary Traffic Regulation Order to
bring this into effect.
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